
The City of Tampa will temporarily change its water treatment 
method from chloramine to chlorine disinfection. Learn More

tampa.gov/ChlorineDisinfection

Questions?
Contact the City of Tampa Utilities 
Call Center at: (813) 274-8811

See Helpful Tips on the Reverse Side

Water Department

Temporary Change In Our Water Treatment Process
When: November 6 - 27, 2023

Temporarily switching to 
chlorine disinfection adds an 
extra layer of protection to 
the water we deliver to you.
Your water is safe to drink 
during this period, although 
you may notice a difference 
in the taste or odor. 

Users of kidney dialysis 
machines and owners 
of aquatic life should 
contact their respective 
service providers for 
additional guidance.


